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[ESET PROTECT Hub] planned maintenance

2025-02-19 - Steef | ESET Nederland - Comments (0) - Maintenance

Please be aware that on Monday, February 24, between 09:00 - 12:00 UTC, ESET
PROTECT Hub will undergo a scheduled maintenance. Customers will not be able to login.

The aggregated downtime time should add up to around 120 minutes within the

maintenance window.

To receive updates regarding this planned maintenance, subscribe here:
https://status.eset.com/incidents/9f1dr3wwqg0pd#subscribe-modal-9f1dr3wwg0pd

Thank you for your patience and understanding.
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